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We agree with the conventional grouping approach, based on OECD's 2004 phthalate categorisation into
high and low molecular weight groups. In addition, in order to facilitate consistent assessment and
subsequent regulatory actions to the group of ortho-phthalates in the future, European Plasticisers
recommend as follows. 

Data First
All available data should be part of the assessment beyond simple structural similarity considerations,
due to the complexity of toxicological effects. 
There are a substantial amount of toxicity data on the ortho-phthalates. These substances have been
extensively studied and regulated for more than two decades, particularly in the EU and the US.

Strict Read-Across
Read-across methods should apply to fill-in missing data, hence be only applied to the ortho-
phthalates with data gaps. 
ECHA’s read-across assessment framework (RAAF) should strictly be followed.

Our recommended approach is supported by the available toxicological data shown below:
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